
FMC Congregational Meeting, August 24, 2025 
 
Church Chair, Jerry Reimer, called the meeting to order following worship on Sunday, 
August 24, 2025.    
 
Chair Reimer made the recommendation from the Church Board to extend the call to 
Pastor Josh Janzen for another three-year term; seconded by Vern Jantzen. There was 
no discussion. Ballots were distributed, collected, and counted by Justin Schardt and 
Kent Hohensee. The motion passed 51-3.  
 
With no further business to address, the meeting was adjourned.  
 
Pastor Josh closed the meeting with prayer.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted by Debbie Goossen, acting secretary 
 


